
Paragraph for Board Memo: 

 

 

Juliana Broad, Strategic Researcher, requested the following records: “…requesting copies of the 

following records regarding operations at School District 304: 

 

• Current contract(s) with all entities providing food services; 

• Current contract(s) with all entities providing janitorial, maintenance, and/or       cleaning 

services; 

• Current contract(s) with all entities providing security and/or school safety services.”  

 

This FOIA request was received February 2, 2022, and responded to on February 4, 2022. It took 

four District employees a total of 50 minutes ($45.45) to respond to this FOIA request. Total 

attorney time equaled 0 hours ($0). 


